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Notice regarding the suspension of COVID-19 testing prior
to entering Korea for overseas entrants
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Beginning September 3, 2022, 0:00 AM (Saturday), the

requirement for inbound travelers to submit pre-entry
inspections (PCRs, RATs) and negative confirmations will be
suspended, so please refer to this information if you are

entering Korea.

However, the duty to conduct the first inspection day after
entering the country will remain in force. In this regard,
persons entering the country are required to undergo a
first-day inspection and to report the results to the relevant
health center or the quarantine information pre-entry system

(Q-code).




